SPECIAL MEETING MVFD COUNCIL

A special meeting of the MVFD Council was held March 26 at 7:00 p.m. at
Solomon Pavilion to review our Balkan Workshop. All members were present.

Treasurer reported we took in $1,751.00 and spent $1,350.36. Our security
guard is still to be paid $32.70. We owe $206.40 on records, but there is
still money to come in from their sale. The record company advised we should
keep 20% from the sale of records which would be $76.60. Dennis thought the
20% profit was to be his, but was agreeable to handling it however we wished.
John suggested we split the profit with Dennis, which would amount to $38.30.
However, since Dennis made some long distance calls, it was suggested we
wait until those bills come in and pay them out of Dennis' portiom.

Krainz's turned in a bill of $20.00 for gas and electricity for baking etc.
Our club will keep 6 records from the weekend at a total cost of $33.75.

Tri-City was discussed and it was agreed the club would pay $4.50 per member
for those who attend. As Sam will not be there, it was suggested each member
attending pay his way and be reimbursed by the club afterward. Tony will keep
a record of those attending. Charlie will teach Pod Borem at Tri-City.

Peggy read a letter from Ed Anderson suggesting we set a closing time for the
club, so that it is definite for the people who have the program. It was
decided that we would continue having a closing time of 11:00 p.m. and if
others wish to stay later, they would have to make arrangements to close up.

On the weekend we had the following attendance:

Saturday afternoon - 43 members
60 guests

Saturday evening - 37 members
47 guests

Saturday eve dinner - 46 members
46 guests

Sunday afternoon - 26 members
23 guests

Since our weekend came out ''in the black'" financially, it was decided to
have John contact Tom Bozigian regarding an Armenian workshop for the fall
of 1982.

Our next regular meeting was set for May 11 at Peggy Booher's home at

7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Mar jdrie Darragh



